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RE: REQUEST FOR APPOINTMENT AS LOCAL COMMITTEE TO RENT WATER

Dear Mr. Nokes:

I have received the revised rental pool lease and rental
forms which you forwarded with your letter dated May 16, 1997.

After receiving the forms from you, I routed a copy of the
proposed procedures for additional internal review. A couple of
other questions were raised relative to the procedures. If you
can respond to the questions posed below, I will again revise the
draft procedures and again send a revised draft to you.

The questions are as follows:

1. If water or space leased to the rental pool is not
rented in a particular year, will the lessor be allowed to
carry over the water into the next year or will the unrented
water revert back to the lessor at the end of the year? You
may need to review the by-laws of the water district in
order that the answer is consistent with the by-laws of the
water district.

2. Does the rental pool intend to rent water for use
outside the boundaries of the water district or will rental
be for use only within the district? If leases outside the
district boundaries are anticipated, will the rental rate
the same as within the boundaries?

I appreciate your responses to my letters. Each time we are
refining the "package" associated with the proposed rental pool.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact me at
phone (208) 327-7955.

Sincerely,
%I GLEN SAXTON, Chief
Water Allocation Bureau
c: IDWR - W. Region

John Westra
Wayne Haas




